
 

 

 

 

24 September 2015 

 

Confirmation of Banking Facility Extension 
 

The Company has in place a $180 million Club Financing Arrangement with Australia and New Zealand Banking Group 
Limited (ANZ) and Westpac Banking Corporation (Westpac), to provide funding for the Company’s ongoing requirements 
for its core business.    

On 18 August 2015, the Company announced that it had secured an extension of the $130 million ANZ facility, with $80 
million expiring on 1 March 2019 and $50 million expiring on 30 October 2020. Formal documentation was expected to be 
completed in September 2015.  

The Company confirms that formal documentation has been completed for the extension of the ANZ facility. 

The $50 million Westpac facility expires on 2 March 2018. 

 

For enquiries: 

Paulene Henderson  

Company Secretary  

Tel:  (07) 5588 8888 

securityholder@villaworld.com.au  
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